
  

 





 

 

 

Fantastic News For Mid Norfolk Mencap 

We would like to share with you some wonderful news. 

 



We wish to express our sincere thanks to   

 for their generous donation of £50 from the 

sales of their carrier bags, towards our      

Sensory and Wellbeing Room Project. 

Their donation helps us to get 1 step closer 

to our goal 

The support of donor’s like Big Fry is making 

it possible for people with disabilities to     

experience new environments in a fun and 

positive way. 

Once again, Mr. Cross and the staff of Big Fry, 

27th April–  

All Day at MBH, 

Drop in  and   the              

Community 

Alisha and Deven’s 

£2 



 



 

                      

 

 

  



 

 

 

 



  

 

  


